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Minor Flooding in Southeast Nebraska
(KLZA)-- A flood warning remains in effect for the Missouri River from Brownville south through
Rulo.

The National Weather Service is predicting the reading at Rulo to reach 21.3 feet by Friday evening
which is just over 4-feet above flood stage.

At Brownville the Missouri River is predicted to crest at 35.8 feet at 7 a-m Saturday morning which
is 2.8 feet above flood stage.

The Missouri should be below flood stage in both areas by Monday evening.

The Little Nemaha River just east of Auburn crested at 23.03 feet at 6:30 a-m Friday morning and is
dropping slowly. Barring more rain the Little Nemaha should be below flood stage by Friday
evening.

The Nishnabotna River at Hamburg, lowa is predicted to crest at just over a foot above the 25-foot
flood stage on Saturday morning.

Drier weather may temporarily arrive Saturday night into Sunday with the chance of thunderstorms
returning next week.
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